South Orchard Street Asphalt Grind and Overlay Project
This project entails an asphalt grind and overlay with select patch repair for approximately 0.43 miles of southbound South Orchard Street, from the south city maintenance limits (approximately 550 feet south of Holly Drive) through the intersection at Regents Boulevard/Center Street. Additional pedestrian improvements will include ADA-compliant curb ramps and push buttons, with select curb and gutter replacement along the west side of South Orchard Street.
The contractor, Miles Resources, is scheduled to mobilize equipment and begin construction activities on Monday, August 5th. The total duration of the project is scheduled for approximately    42 working days. The grinding and paving portion of the project will occur at night during off-peak commute times to mitigate traffic impacts. More information will follow as exact dates for paving are identified.
Collaboration has been ongoing with the City of Tacoma for the past year and a half to bring this project to fruition. Tacoma has participated at various points in the design process and is participating in the construction repairs on the east side of the intersection at Regents Boulevard/Center Street. The City of Fircrest portion of this project is funded by the Washington State Transportation Improvement Board (TIB), and proportionate fiscal responsibilities will be shared with the City of Tacoma.

*For additional information or if you have any questions, please contact:                                                   Fircrest Public Works at (253) 564-8900 or publicworks@cityoffircrest.net

